
Updated Protocol and Office Hours for
​Bay Area Spine Care

We understand some of you are concerned about the spread of COVID-19
Ensuring the safety and health of our patients, staff and family members is one of
our top priorities. 

Until the situation has improved we will only be open on Tuesdays from 9am-
5pm for video appointments. Our office is closed Monday, Wednesday,
Thursday and Friday so we appreciate your patience as it may take 12-24
hours to return voicemails, text messages and faxes. We will be checking
voicemails and texts daily, so please leave a message.

If you would like to schedule a video appointment please text or call 408-295-
2200.
 

These policies and guidelines may change at any time. Please go to the the website
below for additional updates and safety information.
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